
CA-27 Action Team  
Marley Powell 

December 10, Meeting 

 

Great news--it looks like George Whitesides is the candidate!  We 
are heading up to the Antelope Valley at 10 am this Saturday 
December 16th. We are also signing up for another 10 am 
action on January 20th, which will be the first action of the new 
year! We would love to see you all there! 

Reach out to our CA27 team at mwfdca27@gmail.com to get your 
name on the list and for us to get you more information! 
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